
 
 

International Shrimper Week  June 5th – June 14th 2024 
 

 The ISW 2024 will be held in Holland on the Markermeer and IJsselmeer, 
formerly known as the Zuiderzee. I expect we can accommodate up to a 
maximum of 35 boats. The general idea is to start in Muiden and weave our way 
north.  If the wind is too strong we can take a more sheltered route through the 
Randmeren. Because we are in early June the weed that plagues the shallows of 
the Markermeer will hopefully not have grown. We will probably end our tour in 
Medemblik and transport will be arranged to pick up trailers from Muiden unless 
organised to store trailers there at the start. If weather and tide permit we might 
explore the Waddenzee between Dan Oever and Den Helder for a day. Full 
details will be in the Spring edition. Confirm a place on the rally (before booking 
your ferry) contact Marina de Kanter - m.de.kanter@xs4all.nl  
 

 


